Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Free School Meal (FSM) Vouchers

We hope that you are all keeping well. In relation to FSM vouchers for our children, all parents/ carers who are entitled should now have received an email from noreply@edenred to allow you to activate your FSM Vouchers for funds to cover the next four weeks.

Edenred have had some reports of parents receiving a 16-digit eCode and taking these into supermarkets to try and spend them. As a gentle reminder, supermarkets cannot accept eCodes, parents must first exchange them online for supermarket eGift cards.

This is the same activation method as you used before with your previous vouchers and once activated you should receive your vouchers within 24 hours.

We hope that this information is helpful, but if you need any help whatsoever or experience any problems, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01202 872474.

Love to all the children. We are thinking of you at this time.

Keep safe and take good care.

Kind regards